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COVID-19 Update 
CVS Pharmacy Provides Drive-Through COVID-19 Testing 

  

 

The State Health Plan is making 
members aware that CVS Pharmacy is 
now offering drive-through COVID-19 
testing at select North Carolina CVS 
Pharmacy locations. These sites will 
utilize self-swab tests. 

As a reminder, the Plan is waiving the 
the cost of the test, which means there 
will be no cost to the member. 
   

Members must register in advance to schedule an appointment. 
Members will need to follow instructions provided during 
registration process, which includes a questionnaire prior to 
scheduling an appointment. 

Members will be required to stay in their cars and will be directed to 
the pharmacy drive-through window, where they will be provided with 
a test kit and given instructions. A CVS Pharmacy team member will 
observe the self-swab process to ensure it is done properly. Results 
will be available in about three days. 

A complete list of CVS Pharmacy drive-through test sites can be 
found here. 

For more information regarding COVID-19, please visit the 
Plan’s website. 
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